
DEPARTMENT HEAD REPORT 
   Public Works 

April 16, 2024 
 

Since the last Department Head Report to the Okanogan City Council, the Public Works 
Department has: 
 
      Water Department 

o Performed customer service as needed 
o Performed weekly inspections of wells, reservoirs, and booster stations 
o Performed routine maintenance as needed 
o Performed replacing meter boxes  
o Performed monthly meter reading 

 
      Wastewater Department 

o Performed daily testing and record keeping 
o Performed customer service as needed  
o Performed routine maintenance 
o Performed utility locates as needed 

 
      Street Department 

o Performed street sweeping operations  
o The Oak Street Improvement project is expected to start the week of April 

14th 
o Performed vegetation management 

 
    Parks/Cemetery/Pool/City Hall/Airport 

o Performed repairs & maintenance at the City Pool 
o Performed vegetation management 
o Performed boiler repairs at the Fire Hall 

 
      Shop  

o Performed vehicle & equipment maintenance 
o Performed parks equipment maintenance & repairs  
o Performed speed reader sign maintenance & repairs  

 
      Other 

o Chad Patterson attended the Northwest Mosquito & Vector Control 
Association Spring Workshop 

o Attended a Parks Committee meeting 
 
 
     

 
 

 
                  
 


